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Homestead Preservation Credit

The Homestead Preservation Credit (HPC) Program was not extended during the 2010
legislative session. The HPC program will sunset (expire) on August 28, 2010. There will not
be a 2010 Homestead Preservation Credit.

For persons who were approved to receive a credit on your 2009 HPC application, letters will
be mailed in August 2010 to inform you of the credit you will receive on your real estate tax
statement.

Note: The Property Tax Credit (Circuit Breaker) is still available for eligible seniors/disabled
people. For more information, please visit http://dor.mo.gov/personal/ptc/.
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